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Clare Kurth

From: Michael Schick <chief@wlfea.org>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 11:46 AM
To: Clare Kurth; Mike Miller; August Murphy; thpo@ctclusi.org
Cc: Jacob Foutz
Subject: RE: Referral Request: PC 24 21 DR 06 - Concession Facility at SHS

Clare, 

Western Lane Fire and EMS Authority has no issues or concerns with the proposed facility. 

 
Michael R Schick, EFO, PhD 
Fire & EMS Chief 
Western Lane Fire and EMS Authority 
2625 Hwy 101 
Florence, OR 97439 
(541) 997-3212 (office) 
(541) 999-9098 (cell) 
chief@wlfea.org 
 

From: Clare Kurth <clare.kurth@ci.florence.or.us>  
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 9:03 AM 
To: Mike Miller <mike.miller@ci.florence.or.us>; August Murphy <august@ci.florence.or.us>; Michael Schick 
<chief@wlfea.org>; thpo@ctclusi.org 
Cc: Jacob Foutz <Jacob.Foutz@ci.florence.or.us> 
Subject: Referral Request: PC 24 21 DR 06 - Concession Facility at SHS 
 

Good morning, 

The City of Florence has received an applicaƟon for a soŌball concession facility that will be located at the 
Siuslaw High School.  This item will go to a public hearing at the August 27, 2024 Planning Commission 
meeƟng.  Any concerns or comments would be appreciated no later than Thursday August 15th.   The noƟce of 
hearing and plan set has been aƩached for your review.  Please let me know if you have any quesƟons or need 
addiƟonal informaƟon. 

Thank you, 

Clare Kurth, AICP Candidate 
Associate Planner | City of Florence 
clare.kurth@ci.florence.or.us 
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